

August 8, 2016

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King Drive San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for your letter of May 4, 2016, providing notification that the College will offer the Associate of Arts degree in Mexican-American Studies, effective fall 2016.

The new program will require six new courses (Mexican American Literature, Mexican-American Politics, Introduction to Mexican-American Studies, Mexican-American Fine Arts Appreciation, Mexican-American History I or II, and Intermediate Spanish II or Spanish for Heritage Speakers II).

Because these new courses constitute the area (discipline) courses for the program and the College does not offer any similar programs, the new program is considered to be a substantive change requiring submission of a prospectus for approval.

We accept notification of the offering of the program and will look forward to submission of the prospectus for approval. Please ensure that approval by the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board is documented in the prospectus since at the time of notification that approval was pending.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

Saral aumotions

SLA/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Maria Hinojosa, Director, Institutional Planning, Research, and Effectiveness

Dr. Patricia L. Donat